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Subject: CCK Heresy Investigation Committee’s Results on the Investigation of Rev. Jae-Hyung Jang

Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord.

1. Itisinregardsto the “Statement by the CCK Heresy Investigation Committee’s Results on
the investigation of Rev. Jae-Hyung Jang” that has been submitted by the following
denomination as ‘Document No. 11-07 / January 13, 2011’.

2. Following is the report from the executives’ meeting during the 21-11 leadership meeting on
December 17, 2010 in regards to the research results of the Heresy Investigation Committee.

*Results from re-investigation

According to the research result of the re-investigation, not only is there no evidence in
supporting the claim associated with the second coming of Christ, which is untrue, but
also that Rev. Jae-Hyung Jang has absolutely no nature of heresy. (End)
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